
KGPA & Fort Harrod Association Field Day 

Fort Harrod Goat Association, Inc. partnered with the Kentucky Goat Producers Association, Inc. 

to host a field day on April 29, 2023 held at the beautiful new facilities of the Boyle County 

Extension Office with the help of their new agent, Tyler Ray. He indicated he was very interested 

in learning more about small ruminants and has had several calls on such. We have him to thank 

for offering the space for this year’s annual conference. We had good participation with 

approximately 60 paid participants. Taylor Graves, Washington County Extension agent 

presented on both meat and dairy conformation. We had several goats to compare difference in 

types. Jessica Baker gave a hands on demo on proper hoof trimming and answered many 

questions. Dr. Ken Andries, Morehead State University, detailed record keeping and the need to 

have proper records. The weather could have cooperated better, but all turned out great. 

 

Report presented by: Linda Hatcher 


